
OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE: COMMERCIAL 

 

 
NHS England and NHS Improvement 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern  
 
NHS England and NHS Improvement – COVID-19 Response 
 
This letter is to confirm that this person either holds or works under a contract to 
deliver NHS dental services and as such they are defined as a critical worker 
(sometimes also referred to as key worker).  
 
This letter should only be accepted when accompanied by a letter confirming they 
are employed/engaged by a dental practice on their practice letterhead.  
 
This letter is valid until 30 September 2021. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Richard Woolterton 
Head of Primary Care 

 
Primary Care Commissioning 

NHS England and NHS Improvement  
 South East Region 

York House 
18 – 20 Massetts Road 

Horley 
RH6 7DE 

 
Email: england.southeastdental@nhs.net  
 

13 January 2021 
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